
RRPSPV/2023-24/02              22nd September 2023 

Red Roses Public School 

Circular 

Dear Parents 
 

We hope that this circular finds you and your family in good health and spirits.  

Environmental Education is best imparted through a combination of in-class and experiential learning. 

Keeping in mind this concept of Foundational Stage we have planned a Field Trip to Gaushala for classes I & 

II on 25 September 2023 (Monday) during school hours. to create awareness among the students and be 

sensitive towards nature plants and animals.  
 

Kindly send your ward in proper school uniform with Identity Cards.  Kindly fill the following consent form 

and return to the respective class teacher.  

 

Principal 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

CONSENT SLIP for 25th September 2023  to visit the Field Trip (Gaushala) 

Respected Ma’am 

I allow my ward Master /Miss.....................................................of Class/Sec. ................ to visit the Field Trip 

(Gaushala) in the vicinity of Palam Vihar.  

I understand that the School teachers and escorts will take all possible care and precaution to safeguard my 

ward. However, in case of any illness, injury or mishap, I indemnify the School Management, Principal, 

teachers, and organizer of all responsibilities. 

Parents’ Signature 


